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NASPA announces 2014 election results   
Boise State University Associate VP of Student Affairs elected Region V Director   

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. — The leadership of NASPA-Student Affairs Administrators in Higher 

Education, is pleased to announce the results from the January 2014 election.   

 Leslie Webb, associate vice president for student affairs at Boise State University, was 

elected Region V Director. She will take over from Deneece Huftalin when her term ends in 

March of 2015.  

 Webb provides support to a variety of departments that amplify a vibrant campus life. 

These areas include student involvement, leadership, sorority and fraternity life, clubs and 

organizations, student government, international and multicultural student services, gender and 

LGBT support, campus recreation, career services, and housing and residence life.  

 Webb has worked in residence life, student activities, student leadership, multicultural 

affairs, assessment and planning, as well as other functional areas. Much of her work in the field 

has been dedicated to serving underrepresented student populations and advocating for critical 

work around privilege and power dynamics.  

 She has a B.A. in Theatre Arts from Central Washington University, an M.S. in College 

Student Personnel from Western Illinois University, and a Ph.D. in Educational Leadership from 

Colorado State University.  

 Webb became involved in NASPA following graduate school. 

 “My desire to serve as NASPA Region V Director stems from my ongoing reflection on 

the role NASPA and its members have played in my own professional evolution,” she says. 

“NASPA plays, and must continue to play, a critical role in the development of the next cohort 

of student affairs practitioners. As our campuses continue to change, flexing to meet the 

demands, desires and possibilities that emerging populations present, our professional 

associations must do the same.” 
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NASPA is the leading association for the advancement, health, and sustainability of the student 

affairs profession. Our work provides high-quality professional development, advocacy, and 

research for 13,000 members in all 50 states, 25 countries, and 8 U.S. territories. 
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